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Greetings Sardis Family, 

 
 

The youth committee has been busily planning for the year. Coming April 8th the youth 
and youth Christian Ed committees are partnering up to bring the annual Easter Egg Hunt 
to the church from 1-3. We have a full schedule of activities and games. If you are willing 
to help see me. I’ve heard rumors that Miss Mix Up will be making an appearance.  

 
 

Youth Sunday is coming May 21st. We are seeking youth to lead the worship service. A 
sign up sheet will be coming soon. We have picked a general theme with more infor-
mation coming soon. We hope to have shirts made as well for the youth and adults assist-
ing with the service. We may need adults willing to mentor the youth for certain roles.  

 
 

We are asking all who can come to the next youth committee meeting after church on 
April 2 for youth Sunday planning. We will be serving lunch.  

 
 

We hope to plan another Fall Festival as well. Stay tuned for more details.  

 
 

Goal is to get the youth groups up and going again soon.  

 

Robin Stuart 

 
 

 

 


